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Teen Workshop
9:00am - 12:00pm
Teens ages 13-19 are
invited to join us
Saturday, May 3, from
9:00 AM – 12:00 PM
for an exciting and
interactive workshop
centered around the
theme: "What a Friend
We Have in Jesus."
We hope you will
come to connect,
engage, and dive
deeper into what it
means to have Jesus
count us as a friend.
Through hands-on
activities, group
discussions, and
inspiring devotions,
you'll discover how
His love and guidance
impact your daily life.
(Stick around after the
workshop to enjoy a
delicious lunch and
fellowship with friends.
We can't wait to see
you there! ?? Bring a
friend and let’s grow
together.)
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Sunday Bible Class
9:30am - 10:15am
Join us for though-
provoking classes
where we open the
Bible to search the
Scriptures for God's
guidance in our lives.

Sunday Worship
Assembly
10:30am - 11:30am
Join us for weekly
worship that uplifts
and encourages.
Experience for
yourself New
Testament Christianity
in practice each
Sunday at Almaden
Valley Church of
Christ.
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Weekly Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Join us for an
encouraging mid-
week Bible study each
Wednesday evening.
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Sunday Bible Class
9:30am - 10:15am
Join us for though-
provoking classes
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Weekly Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Join us for an
encouraging mid-
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where we open the
Bible to search the
Scriptures for God's
guidance in our lives.

Sunday Worship
Assembly
10:30am - 11:30am
Join us for weekly
worship that uplifts
and encourages.
Experience for
yourself New
Testament Christianity
in practice each
Sunday at Almaden
Valley Church of
Christ.

week Bible study each
Wednesday evening.
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Sunday Bible Class
9:30am - 10:15am
Join us for though-
provoking classes
where we open the
Bible to search the
Scriptures for God's
guidance in our lives.

Sunday Worship
Assembly
10:30am - 11:30am
Join us for weekly
worship that uplifts
and encourages.
Experience for
yourself New
Testament Christianity
in practice each
Sunday at Almaden
Valley Church of
Christ.

19 20 21

Weekly Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Join us for an
encouraging mid-
week Bible study each
Wednesday evening.
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Sunday Bible Class
9:30am - 10:15am
Join us for though-
provoking classes
where we open the
Bible to search the
Scriptures for God's
guidance in our lives.

Sunday Worship
Assembly
10:30am - 11:30am
Join us for weekly
worship that uplifts
and encourages.
Experience for
yourself New
Testament Christianity
in practice each
Sunday at Almaden
Valley Church of
Christ.
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Weekly Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Join us for an
encouraging mid-
week Bible study each
Wednesday evening.
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Worship Assemblies
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